
 

No. 507 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Ms Moss to the Minister for Housing: 
 

NPARIH 
 

1. What is the current status of the discussions about any ongoing 

Commonwealth funding for remote housing after the NPARIH 

agreement ends in 2018? 

2. What is the funding split between the Territory Government and the 

Commonwealth Government for the $350 million announcement for 

new, replacement and refurbishments for remote housing made on 

Sunday 8th May 2016?   

 
 

Thank you for your question. 
 
I will ask the Department to prepare all of the material you have asked for, 
to be ready to present at the Estimates Committee Hearings, should you 
wish to ask at that time. 
 
This will avoid unnecessary duplication of work for the Department. 
 
 
 


